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PROJECT UPDATE: Jurupa and Pedley roads are open to through traffic  
in all directions. The intersection closure is postponed. 
Jurupa and Pedley Intersection Construction Update
Crews completed a portion of the storm drain system installation at the intersection of Jurupa and Pedley roads and 
were forced to postpone the remainder of the work due to utility conflicts discovered during the intersection closure. 

This information may change due to weather or field conditions.

Waterline Installation Update
Crews are installing a waterline under Van Buren Boulevard and the railroad tracks. The underground work is being 
completed behind k-rail from the east side of the intersection of Van Buren Boulevard south of Jurupa Road. This 
work will not affect traffic and will be completed in late August, 2024. 

Crews are installing a waterline under Van Buren Bvld. at Jurupa Rd. 
The waterline travels under the railroad and under the roadway  
to the other side of Van Buren Blvd., and the placement process is  
controlled by this crew in the photo.

Crews are placing a storm drain 
through the intersection of Jurupa 

and Pedley roads.

Upcoming Work Schedule Crews will not be working July 4 and 5 in observance of Independence Day. 


